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10th November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer Year 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 Pupils. 
 

Ref: School Choir  
 
Madame Buckley leads our school choir and meets with the children every Friday lunchtime at 
12.30pm  in Class 4. Children from year 2 to year 6 are welcome to join and be part of our 
sensational singing choir.   
 
Children have their lunch in the hall before going into choir, this means that on the Friday they 
may have an “early dinner .” 
 
Children learn traditional choir songs along with popular music and French songs and this term 
they are concentrating on practising the many festive Christmas songs of the season. 
 
Choir children will also be attending events during December, which we will obviously notify 
you of and give you full details nearer the time We will ensure we obtain your consent for 
children to attend in advance.  Our choir already have a booking to sing at Bents on 8th 
December 23, and it is a Glazebury tradition that they open our Christmas fair (1.12.23) to put 
us in all the festive mood. 
 
We are asking all children that if they join the choir to please consistently attend, so that we can 
ensure that when making arrangements we have appropriate numbers and importantly that they 
learn all the songs with their peers. 
 
We can’t wait to hear the lovely singing, shared with school and our community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 


